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25/12/2020

To our stakeholders 

We recognise that the key requirement for participating in the un global compact is the annual
preparation and posting of communication on progress (COP) that comprise of the CEO statement of
continued support for the un global compact, A description of practical actions with regard to the
principle of the un global compact and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating , and sharing our cop report due to the fact that most of our projects were
delayed by the national lock down 

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a cop that describes our company's
efforts and progress to implement the principle of the un global compact . Our new COP report will be
unglobal COMPACT website by the 30th March latest 

Yours sincerely     

Mr  Lehlohonolo Makhube 

Director General    ( GLOBAL ENERGY MIGRATION )                                            

03 crestone hills lilyvale
bloemfontein

0677924026,
0682181665

globalenergymigration@gmail.c
0864510548


